
From: Luhn, James (Bryan) <bluhn@wcbd.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/27/2016 5:09:13 PM
Subject: WCBD Request

Hi Chaney,
 
Any update on when we might get a few minutes with Gov. Haley in Columbia?
I’d really like to do it in the next few days if possible… then we can ask her about the flood anniversary as well.
 
Please let me know where we stand on this request… and thanks for your help!
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